
 

 

 

 

 

 

Center for Family Services 

Presents: 

A Success Story featuring… 

Natalie 
 

In April 2024, Natalie became homeless with her 

daughter. She had no family support and no one to rely 

on. When she arrived at Mother Child, she was feeling 

overwhelmed and hopeless. 

 

Caring staff welcomed Natalie and her daughter, and 

moved them into an apartment they would call home for 

the next several months. The staff encouraged Natalie to 

stay positive and take one step at a time. Natalie was 

connected to resources and provided case management, 

advocacy, and a stable living situation, which gave her the 

support, confidence, and guidance she needed to 

overcome challenging life circumstances. 

 

During her stay at Mother Child, Natalie attended 

worshops that helped her with parenting, budgeting, and 

how to prepare for a job interview. She also learned how 

to navigate the housing market. 

 

“Mother Child helped me work on the goals I set up for 

myself,” Natalie proudly shared. She now has a full-time 

job, her daughter is in school, and she secured permanent 

housing through her own income. Thanks to Mother 

Child, Natalie and her daughter are ready to move into 

permanent housing. She maintains, “With the support and 

encouragement I received from my case manager, I was 

motivated to achieve my goals.” 

 

  

 


